
	

	

	

PSAT10	
PSAT/NMSQT	

INFORMATION	and	REGISTRATION	
Class	of	2021	and	Class	of	2022	

	
	

On	Wednesday,	October	16,	2019,	MSA	will	administer	a	mandatory	PSAT/NMSQT	to	all	members	of	
the	Class	of	2021.		The	PSAT/NMSQT	helps	students	prepare	for	the	SAT	and	provides	entry	to	the	
National	Merit	Scholarship	Program,	an	academic	competition	conducted	by	National	Merit	Scholarship	
Corporation	(NMSC).		The	results	of	the	PSAT/NMSQT	can	qualify	students	for	scholarships	sponsored	by	
the	National	Merit	Scholarship	Corporation.	
	
On	Friday,	February	28,	2020,	IMSA	will	administer	a	mandatory	PSAT10	to	all	members	of	the	Class	of	
2022.		The	PSAT10	provides	practice	for	the	PSAT/NMSQT.		The	results	of	the	PSAT	10	will	not	be	a	part	
of	the	college	application	process.		The	PSAT10	is	truly	a	practice	test.		Students	will	be	able	to	use	their	
test	results	to	prepare	for	the	junior	year	PSAT/NMSQT.	
	
The	PSAT10	and	PSAT/NMSQT	exam	registration	fees	are	handled	by	the	Business	Office.		The	fee	this	
year	is	$21.00	($17.00	per	test	and	$4.00	to	cover	administrative	costs)	and	it	needs	to	be	paid	on	My	
School	Bucks/Power	School.	
	
The	examination	fee	will	be	automatically	waived	for	the	Class	of	2021	Tier	1	and	Tier	2	fee	waivers	
recipients	at	IMSA.		The	Class	of	2022	Tier	1	and	Tier	2	fee	waivers	recipients	will	be	issued	a	full	refund	
as	soon	as	the	business	office	determines	each	student’s	eligibility.		

	

	

	

	

	

	

	


